
  
   

 

18 October 2018 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

Arkwright Engineering Scholarships 

BWS is an Arkwright affiliated school which means that your son has the opportunity to 
apply for an Arkwright Scholarship.  Your son has expressed an interest in applying for a 
scholarship and I will be supporting him through the application process. 

If you need any information including the criteria for application then please do look at the 
Arkwright website http://www.arkwright.org.uk.   

The aptitude test is calendared for the afternoon of 6 February 2019 and will take place 
within school with an entrance exam cost of £40.00. Past Papers can be found: 
http://www.arkwright.org.uk/how-to-apply/aptotude-exam.  We would need payment by 17 

January to enter your son for this test using the payment details below.   

The final entry deadline for submissions set by Arkwright is 24 January. Whilst we need to 
facilitate your son being able to apply, the application itself can only be submitted by 
students themselves, and can be undertaken as soon as they have their login next week.  
Once your son has submitted his application then we will be able to add in supporting 
teacher references. We will be encouraging all boys to submit their application by 17 

January to enable us to have a little more time to produce quality references. 

PAYMENTS:  

Online: Via www.scopay.com. If you need a link code please email mxl@bws.wilts.sch.uk 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr Richard Couchman 
Teacher of Science 
rcc@bws.wilts.sch.uk 
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